
UWGB - Green Bay Campus Notification 
Main Entrance Drive Barricades and Bus Stop Relocation

On Thursday, May 1st, the Metro Bus Stop will be relocated to Wood Hall Drive, directly in front of Wood 
Hall.  Barricades will also be installed on Theatre Drive, Weidner Center Drive, and Main Entrance Drive 
to close off the upper section of Main Entrance Drive. These barricades will remain in place long-
term . Please refer to the map below for the barricade locations and Bus Stop location.  

WHAT:

Start Date: Thursday, May 1, 2025                   Start Time: 6:00 AM CST
End Date:  Through the end of CTEC construction in 2028.WHEN:

Wood Hall Drive, Main Entrance Drive circle in front of the Cofrin Library.LOCATION:

Due to construction of the new CTEC building, the Metro Bus Stop will be relocated to Wood Hall Drive. 
Construction fencing and barricades will also prevent vehicle access for pick-ups and drop-offs at 
the circle entrance to the Cofrin Library and Student Services.
Please refer to the map below for details. 

IMPACT

If there are any questions or concerns regarding the Bus Stop relocation and Main Entrance circle 
barricades please contact Facilities Management Department at 920-465-2394 or e-mail 
facilities@uwgb.edu

CONTACT:

PLEASE SEE MAP ON 2ND PAGE




